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General Rate Increase 
Pacific Coast to the Mediterranean 

 
 

(Long Beach, California)…Effective April 1, 2013, a General Rate Increase (GRI) will be 
applied to all cargo moving from West Coast ports of the United States and Canada to 
the Mediterranean. 

 

Tariff rates and service contracts will be increased by the following amounts: 

 

US$150/20’ equipment 

US$200/40’ equipment 
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